
 

No. 302 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Infrastructure Planning and Logistics:  
 

  
Funding for the Central Arnhem Highway 

 
1. Could you advise what Northern Territory Government funds will 

be provided for the Central Arnhem Highway for 2018/19 , 
excluding the 5 million that has been set aside for sealing the 
Bulman road to the airport? 
 
A total of $9 153 701 has been allocated to the Central Arnhem Road 
this financial year excluding the $5 million for the Bulman airport link. 

 
2. Could you advise what work is scheduled for the stretch from 

Ramingining turn off to Nhulunbuy for the upcoming financial 
year? 

 
Scheduled works include: 
  
Regravelling at various locations   $1 450 000  
Flood immunity and protection works     $950 000 
Routine maintenance       $500 000 
 
Additionally, the following is scheduled for the Ramingining link road: 
 
Lift and seal     $4.9 million 
Regravelling     $1.2 million 

 


